UPR of Fiji– Statement of Japan
29 October 2014

Thank you, Mr. Vice President,

We would like to warmly welcome the delegation of Fiji to the 20th session of the UPR Working Group and express our appreciation for Fiji’s efforts in implementing the recommendations of the 1st UPR cycle. 
Japan welcomes the remarkable developments in the democratization process including the promulgation of a new constitution and the implementation of the general elections, and we hope that such efforts will continue.  There is some concern on the broad grounds for possible limitations on fundamental freedoms, such as those of expression and opinion, and of association and assembly, allowed under the 2013 Constitution, and improvement is desired.

We also appreciate that Fiji has become a signatory to the CRPD.  Japan recommends that Fiji consider timely ratification of the major international human rights instruments, including ICESCR, ICCPR and CAT, as well as examine issuing a standing invitation to Special Procedures.
Japan welcomes the formulation of the Women’s Plan of Action (2010-2019) and encourages Fiji to take steps to further promote women’s status and increase their participation in the decision-making process.   As there have been reports of cases of intimate partner violence and also of trafficking of children and child abuse, Japan recommends that effective measures be taken to prevent violence against women and children.  
I thank you.
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